Department of Political Science, The University of Lethbridge, 4401 University Drive, Lethbridge, Alberta TlK 3M4, 27 November 1981

Rudy Ryser, c/o World Council of Indigenous Peoples Office, Room C-812, University of Lethbridge

Dear Rudy,

Thank you very much for speaking to the Southern Alberta Council on Public Affairs on November 19th. Your speech stimulated a great deal of interest, and as a result, I am sure that more southern Albertans are aware of the native constitutional position.

It was very good of you to agree to speak at a moment's notice. Not only did you help us out of a diffucult position, you spoke to the topic as if it had been arranged weeks in advance.

I hope to have the pleasure of meeting you again the next time you return to Lethbridge. If you would agree to speak to my political science class for a few minutes one day, I would be very happy.

Thank you again for your help.

Sincerely,